
 
 
 
 

 

HEALTH & SAFETY BAN ON AEROSOL PRODUCTS 

 

Due to the increasing number of reports we have received, both 
from students, parents and staff, of allergic reactions caused to 

students through the use of aerosols, these items are banned in our 
Academy. 

 
Pressurised aerosol products emit unnecessary volatile organic 
chemicals and produce a fine mist which is easily inhaled and 

absorbed into the blood stream and which can produce severe 
allergic reactions, particularly for students with asthma. 

 
Students are asked to use pump sprays, roll on deodorants and other 

safer products to protect their own health and that of their fellow 
students.  

 
As in the case for other banned items, staff will confiscate any 

aerosol products found in school.   
 

Please support us to ensure the health and safety of our students. 


